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CONSTRUCTION UPDATE – 18 JANUARY 2019 

 
We are moving the pedestrian foot path from the eastern to the western side of Davy Road. 
 
 
What to expect: 
There will be a new crossing marked to cross Davy Road so pedestrians will now walk down 
the eastern side of Davy Road. Traffic controllers will be in place at all times do assist with 
directions if required. 
 
 
Work duration: 
The new crossing will be marked out on Saturday 19th January and the new path on the 
eastern side open Monday 21st January. 
 

If you have any questions or concerns, or if you require more information, please contact 
south.eveleigh@mirvac.com. 
 
Kind regards, Kim 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Kim Elliott      
Communications and Engagement Manager 
Office and Industrial  
 
T   +61 2 9080 8125     
2 Locomotive St, Eveleigh NSW 2015  
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